From: Dan Guerette [dguerette@royalaa.com]

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 3:52 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25"

I'm writing to voice my opposition to regulatory notice 09-25.

| am a registered rep with 30 years of investment experience. In addition to registered products, we handle individual and
group life, disability and medical products.

All of these products are sufficiently overseen and regulated by the Maine Bureau of Insurance.

We do not feel that adding an additional layer of bureaucracy or oversight to these products would serve any useful
purpose. It would also make our jobs of serving our clients much more difficult and time consuming.
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